Hugill, Connor

From: steve raasch <stephenraasch@gmail.com>

Sent: 21 February 2023 11:39

To: Wray, Kate

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: EPR/SP3737FF/V006 - Meadowland poultry unit - Not duly made request
for information

Attachments: Proposed Changes.zip

Hi Kate

Revised documents attached.
Regards
Steve

On Tue, 21 Feb 2023 at 10:00, Wray, Kate <kate.wray@environment-agency.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Steve,

Can you amend any relevant docs to reference the addition of the heat exchangers please, i.e non-tech summary,
tech standards, proposed changes, site condition report etc.

We are just reviewing the modelling for duly making so | will confirm once this has been completed.

Kind regards

Kate

From: steve raasch <stephenraasch@gmail.com>

Sent: 13 February 2023 18:21

To: Wray, Kate <kate.wray@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Automatic reply: EPR/SP3737FF/V006 - Meadowland poultry unit - Not duly made request for
information

Hi Kate

Operator has just informed me that heat exchangers are being fitted to the existing six houses.

These are the Big Dutchman Erny heat exchangers, they are dry cartridge filter type and do not produce
condensate.



The dirty water line from each heat exchanger into each poultry house is for the terminal cleaning during site
washdown.

Have attached the manual for the heat exchanges and an amended site plan.

Please let me know if you need any additional documents amended.

Regards

Steve

On Fri, 10 Feb 2023 at 16:42, Wray, Kate <kate.wray@environment-agency.gov.uk> wrote:

Thank you for your email. | will be on leave until Thursday 16/02/23 and will respond to you when | return. If your
email is urgent, please contact rebecca.warren@environment-agency.gov.uk or maxine.evans@environment-
agency.gov.uk

Many thanks.
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have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data
Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address
may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.
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